Dear Seymour Schools Community,

If you are in need of technical assistance during distance/remote learning you can utilize our help desk form from the technology page on our website.  Please try to fill out all of the information to the best of your ability to assist us in getting the problem resolved as soon as possible.  We will attempt to get back to you as soon as we can (or at the preferred time you selected where possible).  The request form can be found here.  The Technology Department website can be found here.

Thank You!
Seymour IT Team
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